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March 20, 2008 New York Stock Exchange Outreach Event 

By Vicki Fenton 
 
 

 The Eve Fenton Love-All Foundation takes this opportunity to say thank you to the 
New York Stock Exchange for affording the students at Baruch College the ultimate privilege of 
an educational treat, namely a discourse on the New York Stock Exchange by their dynamic 
Director of Education, Murray Teitelbaum.  One of our humanitarian missions is to properly 
educate underprivileged students in finance.  Baruch College and their great administrator, Dr. 
Abe Tawil showed up at the Exchange with a class of young, eager students who are 
enlightened on the history of the Stock Exchange and other financial matters.   

 
What a memorable financial journey into the success zone for all those who seek a 

champion dedication to the financial world.  I am bullish on the implementation of financial 
education for our future generation.  Learning tools are placed in a strategic place in our brains.  
The key to success in our financial world is to utilize the above learning tools and have the 
determination to make your dream a reality.   

 
There was a great energy tool that was presented to the students, namely a pizza party, 

beverages, desserts by the Delancey Dessert Company, pads and pens from Staples, super-
studded sponsors included Azucar/Guantanamera Restaurant, Trattoria Dopo Teatro, 
Gallagher's Steak House, Tropicana Juices. 
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